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** Sent on behalf of the Chinese Poll Tax Heritage Trust ** 

Golden Enterprise - Book Launch  

We are thrilled to invite you to the oƯicial launch of Golden Enterprise, an exciting new book that 
sheds light on the incredible history of Chinese New Zealanders. Written by Phoebe Li and 
commissioned by the Chinese Poll Tax Heritage Trust (CPTHT), Golden Enterprise uncovers the 
stories of early Cantonese merchants who played a pivotal role in shaping the Chinese 
community in New Zealand from the 1860s to the 1970s.  

These merchants were integral to the establishment of Chinese communities in the South 
Pacific. Their business acumen and strong networks not only enabled early Chinese 
immigration but also left a lasting impact on the social and economic fabric of New Zealand. 
This book oƯers a unique insight into their contributions, set within the broader context of New 
Zealand’s evolving international relations.  

If you’re interested in NZ history, Chinese culture, or genealogy, this book will be an essential 
addition to your collection.   

Don’t miss this special event!  

Author Phoebe Li will be present to share her experience and discuss her work in creating this 
vital piece of history. Copies of Golden Enterprise will be available for purchase for $55 during 
the launch.  

 

 Event Details:  

Date: Saturday, 21st September 2024  

Time: 2pm - 4pm  

Venue: Auckland Chinese Community Centre, 99 Taylors Road, Mangere Bridge  

To assist with catering, please RSVP by 16th September to: goldenenterprisenz@gmail.com.  

Please RSVP early to avoid disappointment as there is limited capacity in the ACCC members’ 
lounge  
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We need you! 

Help and feed the Youth Leadership Camp delegates in December. 

This is a great opportunity to help out in this community event for our Next Generation Youth. 

Please fill out the form here if you wish to help. 

 

Get ready for a great 

Night Out! 

Grab your friends & partners & join us for a catchup, watch the Bledisloe Cup or take to the 
dance floor..... 

All members and friends are welcome.  R18. 

Get your tickets here  
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 To Grow Roots Where They Land 

Tables are selling fast- Limited tables still available- 

Don't miss out- Only 4 Tables left. 

BOOK NOW. 

Click here to book a Table NOW 
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NZCA Auckland Branch Membership Renewal 2024 

It’s that time of year when the end of year rolls around as does the end of the NZCA Auckland 
Branch membership subscription.  We operate on a calendar year membership so every 
December we look to remind members of the opportunity to renew membership and subs to 
ensure members can make the most of all the events and stay upto date for the full year. 

Please click on the link below which will take you to a form to complete to renew your 
membership. 

https://forms.gle/Jyc7wQf29G4ayuqa9 

It's simple. Fill in this form and transfer the fees to our bank account on the form. Please be sure 
to provide your membership number or phone number as a reference. 

We oƯer 2 options - an annual membership, or for your convenience, a 3-year multi-year 
membership. 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact us at 
nzcaauckland.membership@nzchinese.org.nz. 
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